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(Pembroke, Ontario, 8:30 a.m., June 10, 2021) 

Youth Dedicated COVID-19 Vaccination Clinics Open to General Public 

Renfrew County and District Health Unit (RCDHU) is announcing that the general public can 

now book into the previously identified youth dedicated clinics.  

Due to high uptake over the last two weeks, many 12-17 year old residents have already 

received their first dose or booked appointments to receive their first dose over the next three 

weeks. This means that RCDHU can now make appointments available to all residents, as there 

is no longer a need to hold all previously allocated appointments for youth. 

We encourage anyone who has not received a first dose, or those that are eligible for an early 

second dose to book an appointment as they become available. 

 

For more information, visit RCDHU’s website at https://www.rcdhu.com/novel-coronavirus-

covid-19-2/ or call 613-732-3629 or 1-800-267-1097. 
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